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March 27, 2025 

PDS Necropsy Facility Partial Shutdown Notification 

Dear Valued Clients, 

Please be advised the PDS Necropsy Facility will undergo essential maintenance work, which 

will cause a partial shutdown of the facility. 

Scheduled: 

 Date/Time: Wednesday April 2, 2025 8:00AM to Thursday April 3, 2025 12:00PM.

Necropsy services will continue to operate but on a limited basis. Case submissions will be 

triaged and prioritized accordingly. PDS will manage any delays as best as possible to ensure 

minimal disruption to necropsy services. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact the Diagnostic Services 

Office at telephone number (306) 966-7316. 

Sincerely, 

PDS Management


